Report for the 2018 Britannia Square Residents’ Association AGM on the Wine Club
The Wine Club has been in existence since 2006 and is a social group comprising residents of our area who share an interest in wine. 

We currently have 50 addresses on our circulation list (in most cases couples, so potentially could have 100 attending our meetings) 
We hold two or three meetings a year, when we all get together to enjoy a glass or two of wine and catch up with our friends and neighbours – we are a social group at heart, so no prior knowledge of wine is required!
Generally our meetings are over-subscribed, so when you receive an invitation, please apply early.

During this year we have had two meetings.

In April we had a presentation by Majestic Wines local branch where the newly appointed manager took us through their range of “own label” wines and others of interest. An enjoyable and informative evening!
Our regular Summer Party was held in August in the garden gazebos of Liz and John Prosser and despite very difficult weather was a great success. As has become our tradition, we all enjoyed tasting beautiful summery wines as recommended by Jane MacQuitty of “The Times” newspaper on a very wet and windy summer evening. One of the gazebo roofs leaked badly and the site of some of our members drinking wine, sitting under an umbrella INSIDE the gazebo will stay in peoples’ memory for a long time. We intend to use some of our float of cash to purchase a new Gazebo before next year’s summer event!! 
Our next meeting will be held in early 2019 (details to be circulated later)
If you are new to the area and have an interest in wine, please let me know and I’ll include your name in our invitation list. 
John Ball (Chairman) 
01905 23642
johnball1@btinternet.com

